UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COVMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20855

0CT 29 1978

Mr. Gerard Helfrich

Qffice of Program Implementation

Bureau of Qceans and International
Environmental and Scientific Affairs

U.S. Department of State

Washington, D.C. 20520

Dear Mr. Helfrich:

Enclosed please find a letter dated October 16, 1979 from Carpenter Technology
Corporation revising their license application XCOMOO35 for the export of
Zircaloy tubes to Argentina for use in the Atucha 2 hearsy water reactor.

Sincerely,
R.éNzal Moore, Senior Licensing
Officer
Export/Import and International
Safeguards
Office of International Programs
Enclosure:
Letter dtd 10/16/79
(XCoMo035)

¢c w/enclosure:

Mr. Holsey G. Handyside, DOE

Mr. Richard L. Williamson, ACDA/NP/NX
Ms. Sheila Buckley, DOD

Mr. Duane Sewell, DOE

Mr. Kent Knowles, DOC

Mr. Robin DelLaBarre, DOS
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